
November 12, 2021

News from the Logan Elm Local School District

Visit the Logan Elm District website

A Successful Pumpkin Show for the Art
Department
The Logan Elm Art Department continued its long-standing reputation for producing award-winning art
work at the 2021 Circleville Pumpkin Show Fine Arts competition. Congratulations to our outstanding art
students!

Pictured above: Washington winners--Maren
Andrews, Myra Harger, and Skyler Reft. Their art
teacher is Jody Tate.

Pictured at right: Logan Elm High School's Avree
Entler, winner of Best in Show. Her art teacher is
Heath Bennett.

Pictured below: McDowell winners--Haley Horn;
Riley Fluhart , Peyton Richendollar, and Jayden
Acker. Their art teacher is Robyn Helsel.

https://www.loganelm.org/


Laurelville Halloween Assembly

Although the weather conditions didn't permit an outdoor
celebration, the annual Laurelville Elementary Halloween
assembly took on Friday, October 29, 2021.

Students paraded around the gym and then enjoyed a
concert by the Logan Elm High School band.

After the assembly, students enjoyed classroom
celebrations.

Fall Athletes Recognized
by Mid State League
Logan Elm High School athletes were recently
recognized by the Mid State League. We would
like to congratulate these student athletes for
receiving First Team, All Mid State League
recognition.

Right: Garret Summers - Football; Drew
Tomlinson; Cross Country; Blayton Reid - Football.

Below: Keller Clouse, Erin Gaskin - Tennis,
Landon Long, Cole Conaway - Soccer; Kaiya
Elsea - Volleyball; Olivia Adams - Soccer; Ella
Bennington, Brooke Anderson- Tennis.

Not pictured are Arowynn Savage - Volleyball;
Dilon Riffle - Golf



Construction Update
Construction of the new PK-12 building is progressing on schedule! The buidlings are starting to take
shape as construction crews worked to pour slab, lay interior CMU bearing walls, install underground
plumbing and electrical, bring parking lots up to subgrade, stone the parking lots and work on wall
electrical, plumbing adn HVAC rough in.

Below are some photographs of the interior of the PK-5 area.



Pictured above: Gigi and Beth Gaskell love watching the construction of our new school progress while
they wait to board "Mr. Matt's" bus to Laurelville Elementary each morning. Their mother, Sarah, is a staff
member at LEHS.

Open House to Celebrate the
50th Anniversary

of the Opening of the
McDowell Exchange School

Sunday, November 21, 2021
1:30-3:30 PM

_________________________________________________________________________



Thank you for reading the Logan Elm Schools e-Newsletter! We appreciate your interest in the students
and activities of all Logan Elm schools!

Our e-newsletter is distributed twice a month during the school year.

Logan Elm Local Schools
9579 Tarlton Road, Circleville OH 43113

740-474-7501

STAY CONNECTED...Follow us on Twitter @loganelmschools
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https://twitter.com/loganelmschools

